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No.387-SY/PBCC/LHR 
Dated:21-11-2022 

 

NOTIFICATION 
 

The Punjab Boards Committee of Chairpersons in its meeting held on  

16th November, 2022 discussed the writ petition No. 52363/2022 submitted 

by Ms. Nafar Fatima versus Govt. of the Punjab, vide agenda item No. 2, 

regarding Marks Improvement policy. As per decision of the committee, it is 

hereby notified that:   
 

i. The impugned notification No. 96-SY/PBCC/LHR, dated 31-03-2022, 
issued by PBCC regarding restriction on the chances for improvement is 
hereby rescinded. 

 

ii. Students will be allowed to avail of as many chances for improvement of 
scores as they may like.  

 

iii. This order will take effect from First Annual Examinations, (SSC & HSSC) 
2019 onwards.  

 

                                                                                                            
                                                                                            (BUSHRA BIBI) 

                                                          Secretary, PBCC/BISE, Lahore 
 

Copy to: 
1. P.S to Chairman PBCC/Secretary HED, Punjab, Lahore 
2. AS (SI&B) HED, Punjab, Lahore. 
3. SO (Boards) HED, Punjab, Lahore. 

4. All the Chairpersons BISEs in Punjab with the request to take necessary actions at 
your end. 

5. The Controller of Examinations, PBCC / BISE Lahore 
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